
LFEE update March 2019 

At the end of August, LFEE Europe received some great news from British Council: we are the main 

coordinator in a European KA2 two-year project entitled ELAPSE (Embedding Languages Across 

Primary and Secondary Education). With our 5 partners form the University of Vienna, l’Académie de 

Montpellier, Xunta de Galicia, Castilla y Leon in Spain and the Association for Language Learning 

(ALL) in England, we have started to develop resources to support Primary/Secondary transition 

through a CLIL and soft CLIL approach. We will be publishing soon an online course on how to embed 

languages into the curriculum. Resources will be made available to all as we develop them over the 

next 12 months. To be kept up to date, interested colleagues can register on lfee.net/erasmus-plus-

elapse/ 
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